
From: 	 Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
To: 	 Burton, Faith (OLA); Colborn, Paul P (OLC) 
CC: 	 Weich, Ron (OLA); Ramirez, Monica (ODAG); Crabb, John D. (USADC) 
Sent: 	 9/20/2011 3:27:28 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Follow-up on F&F - EXTENDED 116.91 KB 
Attachments: 	 MimosaStub.html 

From: Lerner, Jay N. (OIG) 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 2:55 PM 
To: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Subject: Follow-up on F&F 

Steven — 

As mentioned, please find the attached documents which we intend to send to the Hill this afternoon (probably around 

DP 	 1; and (2) 	DP 
DP 

In addition, on last Friday, September 16 (after our briefing to Hill staffers), we provided to the staffers the attached 
email request regarding the recordings. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you. 

Jay X. Lerner 
Senior Counsel 
Office of the Inspector General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
(202) 514-3435 
Jay.Lerner@usdoj.gov  

DOJ-FF-60108 
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